
From:ptisdale1@yahoo.com 

Wed, Apr 3 at 1:46 PM 

Good afternoon, 
 
I'm passing this notification along from the City of Biloxi Engineering Department: 
 
Pass Road (from Popp's Ferry Road to Debuys Road) will have intermittent, migrating lane 
closures in both directions starting Thursday, April 4 - Friday, April 5.  This closure will be in 
effect from 7 a.m. - 2 p.m. each day while work crews restripe the roadway.  Please slow down 
and use caution while in these work zones.    -posted 4/3/24, 1:45 pm 
 
Paul A. Tisdale 
Councilman, Ward 5 
www.tisdaleforbiloxi.com 
ptisdale1@yahoo.com 
(228) 297-6800 
Biloxi, Mississippi 
 


